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WELCOME MRS. GIZANNE LAFRANCE-ALLAIRE 
 

 

I am pleased to announce that Mrs. Gizanne Lafrance-Allaire will succeed Mrs. Ruest 
as the Executive Director of St. Joseph's Continuing Care Centre. 
 
Mrs. Lafrance-Allaire is a Chartered Professional Accountant and Certified 
Management Accountant and holds a Bachelor of Commerce degree from the 
University of Ottawa.  Mrs. Lafrance-Allaire is a life-long Cornwall resident and is 
fluently bilingual.  She brings with her many years of management experience and is 
currently the Manager of Corporate Accounting at CHEO.  Mrs. Lafrance-Allaire will 
commence her employment with us on May 31, 2016 and be appointed as Executive 
Director July 1, 2016. 
 
Please join me in welcoming Mrs. Lafrance-Allaire to lead our team.  
 

 

 

 

 

       Elizabeth MacLennan, Chairperson 
       Board of Directors 
 


